
As numbers at each service are limited, 
due to the distancing required between pews, 

booking is once again required 
to attend a service.



Bookings can be made: 

Monday, Tuesday, or Wednesday 10am – 1pm by
email: stcuthbertscomms@gmail.com 

or by telephone: 07305 911986 
(if no answer, please leave a message). 




You will receive an email or telephone call 
a few days prior to the service 

to confirm your place.
   

Thank you.


